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Mr. Fratini called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM. 
 
Members Present: 
 Bruce Conrad 
 John Karinch 
 Jim Williams 
 Raymond Fratini 
 
R. Steven Dellinger, representing Hanover Engineering, was also present. 
 
The Commission is making the following recommendations to Borough Council: 
 

1.  It was moved by Mr. Fratini and also by Mr. Williams to recommend to 
council that they approve the Lot Annexation Plan submitted by SESI on 
behalf of the Bernhardt Estate.  Motion carried. 

 
2.  It was moved by Mr. Fratini and also by Mr. Williams to recommend to 

council that they approve the plan for the construction of a freestanding 
garage submitted by Mark Strunk at 651 Aspen Lane.  Motion carried. 
 

3. It was moved by Mr. Fratini and also by Mr. Williams to recommend to 
council that they approved the plan for a freestanding garage submitted by 
Brent Zimmerman at 329 Boyd Street.  Motion carried. 
 

4. It was moved by John Karinch and also by Mr. Fratini to recommend to 
council that they approve the installation of a shed submitted by Mark and 
Trinity Cain at 339 Boyd Street.  Motion carried. 
 

Respectfully submitted by Bruce Conrad, 
 



Secretary of the Planning Commission 
 
  

 
  
  


